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Pizza Friday Fundraiser in Leticia’s Class

Dear Parents:

Pizza Friday will be back this year!  Delicious pizza will be delivered to our students each Friday starting on September 1st .   
There will be whole class Pizza Snack and Drinks this year. I will send out a Sign Up Genius with Pizza Friday snack sign up.
There are three payment options:

· Full Year of Pizza Friday = $150 due by August 25th 

· First Half of Year = $75 due by August 26th  
· Second Half of Year = $75 due by Jan 13th 

Please complete this form and return with your payment by Friday, August 25th.   If any money is leftover, it will be used to supplement classroom supplies, Montessori materials or other classroom fees. 
Student’s Name_______________________________________________________

Will Participate in Pizza Friday_________ Will Not Participate __________
Payment: Full Year ($150)___ First Half ($75)_______Second Half ($75)_______

Checks can be made out to Leticia Hector                       

                                           Please return by August 25th   
* Please e-mail me at lhector@villamontessori.com or hectortish@yahoo.com
 if you would like to set up a different payment plan that works for you.

